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In June, we advised you that the Thornleigh Station upgrade was complete, and that finishing works would be 
required in coming months.  
As part of the finishing works, we will be installing new streetlights on Railway Parade and carrying out 
electrical work inside the rail corridor from 7am to 6pm on Saturday 5 August and Sunday 6 August, during 
Sydney Trains trackwork when the station is closed.  
We will be also carrying out night work between 8pm and 5am from Monday 7 August until Thursday 10 
August, to clean the station pavement and footpaths. This work is not expected to generate any noise. 
 

Temporary parking changes 
During the electrical work and for safety reasons, eight car parking spaces on Railway Parade between Station 
Street and Bellevue Street will be temporarily unavailable. The kiss and ride spaces on Railway Parade will also 
be unavailable while we complete the work.  

Traffic control and signage will be in place to manage pedestrians and vehicles around the work area.  

For more information, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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